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TO:  Carol Skerrett 
  Town Clerk 
 
FROM:  Dunstable Water Department 
 
DATE:  August 26, 2015 
 
RE:  Water Meeting 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Dunstable Water Department has scheduled a meeting with the Board of 
Selectmen and Finance Committee for Thursday, September 10th at 6:00pm at the 
Dunstable Town Hall to discuss the August 25th failed ballot question on the water 
project. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Cheryl A. Mann 
Secretary 
Dunstable Water Department 
 
 
 
 
 


